Myers, Jeanie

—_  ———
From: Kamran kabir
Sent: 2021/07/05 5:37 PM
To: Myers, Jeanie
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Public notice,application #A-2021-0136 ward#6

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not
trust or are not expecting.

Hi this is regarding the “Application of Minor Variance” for Property 38 Feeder Street,Brampton, Ontario.

| Kamran kabir and my wife Madiha saleem as a property owner of 36 feeder street, Brampton, on L7a4t9 . Adjacent to
38 feeder streetBrampton where our properties share the common side yards have no problem or objections to
“Application for minor variance” and we as home owners have no objections if the property owner of 38 feeder
streetBrampton will build a below grade entrance at side yard on his property line.

Thank you .

Sent from my iPhone



